
 

 

Friday 4th July 2025 

 

‘Grow in the Grace and Knowledge of our Lord Jesus Christ’ 2 Peter 3: 18 

 
 
We are delighted to receive, once again, 
the Social Impact award, recognised for 
all the work we do in school and within 
the community. Thank you to Mrs 
Casterton for her work with the children 
in working towards this award. 
 

Sports Day What a fantastic afternoon we all had in the glorious sunshine. A huge thank 

you to all our spectators for creating a wonderful, encouraging atmosphere for our children 

as they all competed in the different races. Many thanks are expressed to members of our 

PTFA for organising the refreshments and the most welcome ice creams at the end of the 

day. Highlights of the afternoon can be seen on our Facebook. Finally congratulations to all 

the children in Chisnall (Blue) team for being the overall winners! 

School Library The library this term has once again been a hive of activity thanks to our 

library volunteer. Mrs O’Brien. Throughout 

the year, children have enjoyed visiting 

the school library, choosing a book and 

children in key stage have been 

encouraged to participate in a range of 

reading challenges, including reading for 

younger children.  

  

 



 

 

Coppull Library have asked us to share this message:- 
  

Join us at Coppull Library on Saturday 5th July 9am – 12pm for 

Launch Day for Reading Heroes 2025. Encourage your child to 

read this summer, take part in tasks and win some great prizes! 

At this event you can sign up to Reading Heroes, take part in 

our robot building competition (win a prize!) and build a 

marble run. See you there! 
 

Early Birds FREE breakfast club  

Following a successful start this term to the Early Adopters Free Breakfast club, 

offered to all children from 8.15am, I want to remind you that the breakfast club will 

continue throughout the remaining summer term.  Please book online using ‘School 

Money’ system. 

School Lunches  

Please note that there will be a slight increase in line with Lancashire County 

Council increased costs for school lunches from £2.50 up to £2.75. This will take 

effect from Monday 9th June. 

 

 

 Events 

Friday 4th July  Myles Standish Picnic  

Tues 8th July  Reports coming home 

Tuesday 8th  July  Talent show 6pm ** change of date** 

Thursday 17th July  Leaver’s performance  2pm and 6pm  

Monday 21st July  Leaver’s trip pm  

Tuesday 22nd July  Golden Eagle Trip  

Wednesday 23rd July  end of term disco  5.30- 6.45pm 

Thursday 24th  July am Leavers service in Church 9am 

Thursday 24th July   End of School Year  

School closes at 2pm  

 

 

 

 

 

 


